2004 isuzu axiom

Isuzu's Rodeo-based Axiom is a compromise that will please few consumers. It looks like a car,
but drives like a truck. Most people buying SUVs today prefer the opposite. Have had this truck
for nearly 10 years and put over k miles on it. Was great for helping move my friends drum kit,
hauling a tent trailer up a mountain, and going off-road. The Axiom has great power and control.
Was more fun to drive than a V6 Altima. Can't even imagine replacing this with anything else. I
purchased my axiom used a year ago and I am loving it. But, there is one problem, my radio
does not work but I can still play cd's, not sure what that's all about. Overall I wouldn't trade it.
The big problem with this vehicle is some of the ridiculous reviewers comments throughtout the
internet. Do yourself a favor checkout, Car and Driver, MotorTrend, Fourwheeler magazine, or
their respective dotcom sites for a true review. Purchased this vehicle because I wanted a
crossover, but I wanted a truck frame like my previous Grand Cherokee. Loved the styling, the
interior, biggest complaint, driver's seat doesn't slide back enough, power seats should be six
way not four way. Ride is no more rough in sport mode than my Grand Cherokee. Compared
this to Durango, ugly front end, horrible gas mileage, 14 on the highway,and an
Envoy,uninspired. Write a review. See all 46 reviews. Consumer ratings and reviews are also
available for the Isuzu Axiom and all its trim types. Overall, Edmunds users rate the Axiom 4.
Edmunds consumer reviews allow users to sift through aggregated consumer reviews to
understand what other drivers are saying about any vehicle in our database. Detailed rating
breakdowns including performance, comfort, value, interior, exterior design, build quality, and
reliability are available as well to provide shoppers with a comprehensive understanding of why
customers like the Axiom. Edmunds experts have compiled a robust series of ratings and
reviews for the Isuzu Axiom and all model years in our database. Our rich content includes
expert reviews and recommendations for the Axiom featuring deep dives into trim levels and
features, performance, mpg, safety, interior, and driving. Edmunds also offers expert ratings,
road test and performance data, long-term road tests, first-drive reviews, video reviews and
more. This review was written by a member of Edmunds' editorial team of expert car reviewers.
Our team drives every car you can buy. We put the vehicles through rigorous testing, evaluating
how they drive and comparing them in detail to their competitors. We're also regular people like
you, so we pay attention to all the different ways people use their cars every day. We want to
know if there's enough room for our families and our weekend gear and whether or not our
favorite drink fits in the cupholder. Our editors want to help you make the best decision on a car
that fits your life. Simply research the type of car you're interested in and then select a car from
our massive database to find cheap vehicles for sale near you. Once you have identified a used
vehicle you're interested in, check the AutoCheck vehicle history reports, read dealer reviews,
and find out what other owners paid for the Isuzu Axiom. Edmunds has deep data on over 6
million new, used, and certified pre-owned vehicles, including rich, trim-level features and
specs information like: MSRP, average price paid, warranty information basic, drivetrain, and
maintenance , features upholstery, bluetooth, navigation, heated seating, cooled seating, cruise
control, parking assistance, keyless ignition, satellite radio, folding rears seats ,run flat tires,
wheel type, tire size, wheel tire, sunroof, etc. Edmunds also provides tools to allow shopper to
compare vehicles to similar models of their choosing by warranty, interior features, exterior
features, specifications, fuel economy, vehicle dimensions, consumer rating, edmunds rating,
and color. Is it better to lease or buy a car? Ask most people and they'll probably tell you that
car buying is the way to go. And from a financial perspective, it's true, provided you're willing to
make higher monthly payments, pay off the loan in full and keep the car for a few years.
Leasing, on the other hand, can be a less expensive option on a month-to-month basis. It's also
good if you're someone who likes to drive a new car every three years or so. Popular searches.
My notifications My Account. Home Isuzu Isuzu Axiom. Review Features Save. View Photos.
Appraise this car. Old tech underpinnings, cumbersome control layout, slow steering, tight
legroom in front seat. Other years. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale. More power is
the word for The Axiom's 3. Of a less exciting nature, the audio system doesn't include a tape
player anymore and the speaker count drops by two for a total of six. Outside, there's a new
chrome finish for the front grille and for the XS model's optional alloy wheels. Sponsored cars
related to the Axiom. Most helpful consumer reviews 4. The Edmunds experts tested the Axiom
both on the road and at the track. You probably care about Isuzu Axiom fuel economy, so it's
important to know that the Axiom gets an EPA-estimated 17 mpg to 18 mpg, depending on the
configuration. What about cargo capacity? When you're thinking about carrying stuff in your
new car, keep in mind that the Axiom has And then there's safety and reliability. Learn more. To
determine whether the Isuzu Axiom is reliable, read Edmunds' authentic consumer reviews,
which come from real owners and reveal what it's like to live with the Axiom. Look for specific
complaints that keep popping up in the reviews, and be sure to compare the Axiom's average
consumer rating to that of competing vehicles. There's a lot to consider if you're wondering

whether the Isuzu Axiom is a good car. Safety scores, fuel economy, cargo capacity and feature
availability should all be factors in determining whether the Axiom is a good car for you. Check
back soon for the official Edmunds Rating from our expert testing team Learn more. If you're
interested in the Isuzu Axiom, the next question is, which Axiom model is right for you? What
do people think of the Isuzu Axiom? Edmunds Expert Reviews Edmunds experts have compiled
a robust series of ratings and reviews for the Isuzu Axiom and all model years in our database.
Our Review Process This review was written by a member of Edmunds' editorial team of expert
car reviewers. What's a good price for a New Isuzu Axiom? Which Isuzu Axioms are available in
my area? Can't find a new Isuzu Axioms you want in your area? Consider a broader search.
Why trust Edmunds? Should I lease or buy a Isuzu Axiom? Check out Isuzu lease specials. Sign
Up. Convenience Features 1-touch down Driver vanity mirror Tilt steering wheel Air
conditioning Front beverage holders Speed control Illuminated entry Automatic temperature
control Rear beverage holders Power windows Passenger door bin The front windshield is in
excellent condition. The paint is in great shape and condition. No dings are visible on this
vehicle. The interior is clean and in good condition. What a fantastic deal! Here's a great deal on
a Isuzu Axiom! This vehicle shines in its off-road ability while forging a new path toward value,
efficiency and flexibility! Top features include remote keyless entry, an automatic Description
Only 94, Miles! This Isuzu Axiom boasts a Gas V6 3. Description Thank you for your interest in
this vehicle. Contact our sales department today to receive more information. Why Buy From
Carriage? You're going to love the Isuzu Axiom! Comprehensive style mixed with all around
versatility makes it an outstanding choice! The following features are included: skid plates,
cruise control, and much more. It features an automatic What a deal!! Other features Sort By.
Date recent Price highest first Price lowest first. Sort by Date recent Price highest first Price
lowest first. On page 20 40 Winter Park, FL. Make offer. Harlem, GA. Other Isuzu Models. Used
Isuzu Impulse. Would you like to sell products for this vehicle on Amazon. Learn how. There's a
problem loading this menu right now. Learn more about Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with
Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment Products. English Choose a
language for shopping. Skip to main content. Exterior Accessories. Mirrors Exterior Mirrors
Towing Mirrors. Interior Accessories. Amazon Music Stream millions of songs. Amazon
Advertising Find, attract, and engage customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage from Amazon.
Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web. Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal
Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go. ComiXology
Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview Digital Photography. East Dane Designer Men's
Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands. Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home
Security Systems. Amazon Subscription Boxes Top subscription boxes â€” right to your door.
PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon
Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it a second life. Find parts and accessories , add or
update your vehicle details, and interact with other owners when you add this vehicle to Your
Garage. These vehicles may experience excessive corrosion near the forward mounting point
bracket for the left or right rear suspension lower link. Remedy Isuzu will notify owners, and
dealers will inspect the rear suspension lower link bracket area. For vehicles in which little or no
corrosion is found, the area will be treated with an anti-corrosive compound. For vehicles in
which corrosion has damaged the rear suspension lower link bracket and affected its
connection to the vehicle frame, a reinforcement bracket will be installed. In the event the
corrosion is so severe that the reinforcement bracket remedy would not be sufficient, Isuzu will
offer to repurchase the vehicle for an amount based on the Kelley Blue Book "Private Party"
price. All inspections and remedies will be provided free of charge for vehicles that are 10 years
old or less. For vehicles older than 10 years, Isuzu will offer a free remedy, but only if the
vehicle is presented to an Isuzu service facility dealer within 12 months of when owner
notifications were issued, after that time owners will be charged for the repairs. The recall is
expected to begin in mid-De Your question might be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or
customers who bought this product. Please make sure that you are posting in the form of a
question. Please enter a question. There was a problem completing your request. Please try
again later. Skip to main content. Your selected color may not be shown. Dealer Suggested
Retail. Private Party Value. No Info. Enable Javascript to select another vehicle. Color: Alpine
White. Own This Model? Add To Your Garage. View Your Garage This model has been added to
your garage. Failed to save vehicle to Your Garage, please refresh the page and try again. See
your vehicle in Your Garage Shop parts and accessories Interact with other owners View and
update vehicle info. Close this window View Garage. The size class for cars is determined by
the interior passenger and cargo volumes. The size class for trucks is defined by the gross
vehicle weight rating GVWR , which is the weight of the vehicle and its carrying capacity. EPA
estimates for fuel efficiency measured on a mile-per-gallon basis are based on laboratory tests

conducted by manufacturers according to federal regulations. This is typically measured in
liters 3. I-4 and V-6 refer to the configuration and number of cylinders. The transmission adapts
the output of the engine to the drive wheels. Common configurations include front-wheel drive,
rear-wheel drive, four-wheel drive and all-wheel drive. The number of people the car will hold. A
unit to measure the power of engines. Error loading details for this Vehicle, please try again
later. In , "Dodge Ram" was rebranded as "Ram". To add Ram trucks for and beyond: Select the
vehicle year. Select Ram in the Make menu. In , "Hyundai Genesis" was rebranded as
"Genesis". To add Genesis vehicles for and beyond: Select the vehicle year Select Genesis in
the Make menu. In , Jeep offers two different versions of the Wrangler. The all-new model is
known simply as the "Wrangler". However, the "Wrangler JK", based on the
previous-generation vehicle, continues to be sold alongside it. Year: Select Year Error loading
the selected Year, Make, Model. Cancel Compare. Failed to get data, please try again. Data
Unavailable. Highlight differences:. Please try your search again later. Where can I find a
replacement engine? By Leo C. Collapse all answers. Customer reviews. How are ratings
calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how recent a review is and if the reviewer
bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to verify trustworthiness. Top reviews
Most recent Top reviews. Top reviews from the United States. Translate all reviews to English.
There was a problem filtering reviews right now. Translate review to English. See all reviews.
Photos Previous page. Next page. There's a problem loading this menu right now. Learn more
about Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us.
Amazon Payment Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Transmission The
transmission adapts the output of the engine to the drive wheels. Seating The number of people
the car will hold. Horsepower A unit to measure the power of engines. Customer Ratings.
Passenger Capacity. V6 Cylinder Engine. Gasoline Fuel. Flex Fuel Capability. Safety Rating. Not
Rated. Battery Range. Want to compare a different vehicle? Change Vehicle. Rear Wheel Drive.
Power Steering Adjustable Steering Wheel. Power Mirror s. Intermittent Wipers. Aluminum
Wheels. Rear Defrost. EPA Classification. Sport Utility. Fuel Tank Capacity. Number of
Passenger Doors. Battery Range mi. Steering Type. Gas V6. Trans Description Cont.
Suspension Type - Front. Suspension Type - Front Cont. Suspension Type - Rear. Suspension
Type - Rear Cont. Maximum Alternator Capacity amps. Brake ABS System. Disc - Front Yes or
No. Disc - Rear Yes or No. Min Ground Clearance in. Rear Door Type. Wheelbase in. Body
Length Default Value ft. Front Bolt Pattern. Front Tire Size. Front Wheel Description Cont. Rear
Bolt Pattern. Rear Tire Size. Rear Wheel Description Cont. Spare Bolt Pattern. Spare Tire Size.
chevy impala 2004 parts
hyundai tucson 2005 v6
panel wiring diagram for 2003 ford ranger gauges
Front Head Room in. Front Hip Room in. Front Leg Room in. Front Shoulder Room in. Second
Head Room in. Second Hip Room in. Second Leg Room in. Second Shoulder Room in. Third
Head Room in. Third Hip Room in. Third Leg Room in. Third Shoulder Room in. Maximum
Trailering Capacity lbs. Amazon Music Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find,
attract, and engage customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable
Analytics for the Web. Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders
Internationally. Amazon Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital
Comics. DPReview Digital Photography. East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer
Fashion Brands. Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. Amazon
Subscription Boxes Top subscription boxes â€” right to your door. PillPack Pharmacy
Simplified. Amazon Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it
on, trade it in, give it a second life.

